
REMINDER OF UPCOMING PLUMBERS EXAMINATION 
BOARD MEETING 26 January, 2017 

The next meeting of the Plumbers Examination Board is scheduled for Thursday,  
26 January, 2017.  All applications for Plumbers wishing to write the examination 
for a local Journeyman or Master Plumbers Licence will be considered at this 
meeting. Exam Applications can be found on our website at 
www.waterauthority.ky.  

Applications must include two employment references, proof of experience and 
qualification, and be forwarded to the attention of the Plumber’s Examination 
Board Chairman. Please deliver completed applications to the Water Authority-
Cayman Headquarters at 13G Red Gate Road no later than Tuesday, 24 January, 
2017. For further information please contact the Plumbers’ Examination Board 
Secretary at 949-2837 ext. 2001. 

REMINDER  TO  ALL  LICENCED  PLUMBERS - RENEWALS  FOR  2017  ARE DUE! 
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